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SGFS acknowledges the receipt of your contributions to TR 10000-1 and -3. We thank you for your
contributions, the contents of which were duly noted during the July 1993 SGFS meeting. When the next
versions of -1 and -3 are available, they will be sent to your liaisons for comment by your organization.



